
Newsletter May 2023 

 

• Today we are celebrating the King’s Coronation, with singer Belinda Hay. 

 

• After today’s meeting Ann, David and Denise will be leading the Buddies 

Sensory Stroll, a 30 minute walk around lovely Nettleham. 

 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Sandra Butler, Gill Gladwin, Julie Kelly, 

Lynne Walker, Denise Campbell, Ben Clift and Sarah Monaghan. 

 

• On Thursday 8th June we have a  trip to Woodside Wildlife Park, Newball, 

near Langworth, Lincoln, LN3 5DQ. Tel 01522 754280. We will be 

meeting at 10.30am and refreshments will be provided. This is a free 

event and includes your entry into the park. Please see Ruth for tickets. 

 

 

• Are you looking for some support at home? ASA is a not for profit charity 

working alongside adults in Lincolnshire, providing quality community 

support services. Their Sit2Gether service is approx. £13.50 per hour, 

giving carers the chance to have a short break. 

 

• Thursday May 18th it’s the return of the popular singer Dick Ryman. 

 

 

• Next month in June, on the 1st it’s singing duo Nigel and Teri, and on the 

15th we have exercise to music with Adele. 

 

• Thought for the month – 

 

No Beauty Shines Brighter Than That Of A Good Heart 


